NOTICE OF HEARING
The Board of Adjustment of Santaquin will hold a public hearing

on June 23 , 1994, at 7:00 p.m.

in the Santaquin City Office Building to hear arguments for and

against the following request:

Tracy Johnson is requesting a variance on City Ordinance 90-4
dealing with depth regulations. He would like to divide

his property at approximately 500 West 300 North into three
building lots. Lot 1 meets the required frontage and depth.
Lot 2 and 3 do not meet the required depth.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing.
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